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The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the General Secretariat – Committee on Hemispheric Security – with reference to the Inter-American Convention on Transparency in Conventional Weapons Acquisitions.


In that regard, and taking into consideration that our country has been party to that Convention since March 2011, the Mission is pleased to announce that the Government of Mexico appointed the General Directorate of American Regional Organizations and Mechanisms, Directorate for Political and Security Affairs, as the National Point of Contact pursuant to the mandates of the Convention. The contact information is attached hereto.


The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the General Secretariat – Committee on Hemispheric Security – renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., October 5, 2011

To the General Secretariat

Committee on Hemispheric Security

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.

National Point of Contact

Inter-American Convention on Transparency in Conventional Weapons Acquisitions

AG/RES. 2552 (XL-O/10)

Name:

Secretariat of Foreign Affairs,

General Directorate of American Regional Organizations and Mechanisms,

Directorate for Political and Security Affairs

Address:
Plaza Juárez #20, piso 16 col. Centro Histórico



Delegación Cuauhtémoc, Mexico, D.F., C.P. 06010

Telephone:
(52) 553686-5728
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